
 
  
 
  

 

News for Immediate Release  

Feb. 26, 2018 

Auditor General DePasquale Says Game Commission Operations 
Should Continue 

HARRISBURG – Auditor General Eugene DePasquale today issued the following statement on his 
recently announced plans to audit the Pennsylvania Game Commission: 

“I want to make it abundantly clear that my audit of the Pennsylvania Game Commission will be 
conducted in a highly professional manner and as unobtrusively as possible. In all audits it is my goal to 
conduct our work without affecting the day-to-day operations of the agency or school district under 
review. 

“I can assure the management of the Game Commission that my audit work will not preclude it from 
conducting normal operations, including construction of capital projects. For example, when my team 
audits PennDOT, it continues to issue driver’s licenses and repair roads, and when we audit school 
districts, they continue to educate students.”     

Last week, Auditor General DePasquale announced he would begin an audit of the Game Commission, 
which was last audited 10 years ago. The audit is scheduled to begin Tuesday, Feb. 27, 2018, is 
anticipated to be completed late this year. 
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